
Lytham Road Surgery 

Plans to relocate  

 

Why relocate? 

We have out grown our premises and are restricted in the services we 

currently provide to our patients. 

 

Where will we relocate to? 

In partnership with other local practices in a similar position we are 

proposing a relocation to a new purpose built premises on Garstang 

Road on the site of the Little Sisters of the Poor care home. 

 

This site is 0.6 miles from the current location of Lytham Road Surgery. 

 

What will the benefit be to patients? 

The proposed site will have; 

 a greater variety of health and community services 

 more clinical rooms 

 greatly improved off-road parking 

 an on-site pharmacy 

 set in lovely garden surroundings 

 

When will the relocation happen? 

Plans are at the design stage and have been through the preliminary 

planning process.  It is anticipated that building would start in 2018 and 

the building would be ready to relocate into sometime in 2019. 

 

Preliminary plans will be available shortly and will be available on both 

the website and in the practice waiting room. 

 

 

To give your views please complete one of our survey forms and return 

to Heather Hoey, Practice Manager, Lytham Road Surgery, Fulwood, 

PRESTON, PR2 8JB 

 

 
 



 

 

Lytham Road Surgery 

Plans to relocate the Surgery – PATIENT SURVEY FORM 

 

The Surgery are planning to relocate to new purpose built premises on a 

nearby site on Garstang Road. 

 

Please give your initial reaction. 

Do you support the move in principle? (please tick ONE); 

 

yes 
 

 

No 
 

 

Not Sure 
 

 

 

 

Your name (optional): 

 

If you would like to be kept informed of progress of the project via email 

please give your email address 

 

 
 

 

If you would be happy to provide feedback on other practice issues/carry 

out surveys via email please give your email address 

 

 
 

 

 

Closing date: 30.11.17 


